
 

 

 
 
 
 

           
 

 

January 11, 2017 

 

Mr. William Kirwan      

Historic Preservation Commission 

8787 Georgia Avenue 

Silver Spring, MD 20910  

 

RE:    7014 Westmoreland Avenue 

   

Dear Mr. Kirwan, 

    

The Takoma Park Façade Advisory Board met on January 10, 2017, to review the design proposal for 7014 

Westmoreland Avenue, Takoma Park, Maryland for signage. The proposal is to be considered by the 

Historic Preservation Commission.   

      

Alice Simms and Luke Vawter presented a proposal for mosaic signage on the retaining wall along the 

sidewalk at 7014 Westmoreland for the businesses located there. 

 

The Takoma Park Façade Advisory Board passed a resolution approving the signage application. 

 
Thank you for the ongoing efforts of the Commission to preserve the unique architectural character of our 

historic business district.  If you have any questions regarding the Board’s action, please call me at 301-891-

7205.   

   

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rosalind Grigsby 

Community Development Manager 

Housing & Community 

Development 

 

Telephone: (301) 891-7119 

Fax: (301) 270-4568 

 

 

 

     

7500 Maple Avenue 

Takoma Park, MD 20912 

 

 

  

   


